
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 8:06:17 PM

First name: Matt

Last name: Swaim

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am commenting regarding Wilderness Climbing.  For decades, climbers have been able to maintain

functioning relationships with the land stewards of the places that they climb. The current system is working and

is not in need of revision.  I believe wilderness climbers to be some of the least impactful user groups.  

 

Without the use of fixed anchors, climbing in these places becomes impossible or at least much more dangerous.

Please consider revising the proposed policy to be more amenable to the needs or rock climbers and their

saftety.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.


